ALSOP HIGH SCHOOL

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 11 students,

Following our review of anticipated staffing levels and the Year 11 Timetable, please find confirmation
below of our plans for Year 11 on Thursday 27" April.

Arrangements / timings of the day

The school will be open from 8.15am and all Year 11 students who are expected to attend must be on-
site for 8:25am as usual. Students are to enter, as usual, through the Walton Village Student Entrance
and are required to wear their normal uniform at all times.

Breakfast will be provided, as usual, in the Jamieson Restaurant and all Year 11 students are to then
make their way to the Main Hall for registration and assembly at 8:30am.

Year 11 students will follow their normal timetable for the day and where their lesson is impacted upon
by industrial action, students will be directed to allocated study rooms where staff will support them in
completing revision materials provided for that subject.

From reviewing the timetable and staffing levels, the greatest impact is on Period 5 and, as such, there
will be no timetabled lessons during this period, with allocated study rooms provided for Year 11
students to complete supervised independent revision if they wish to remain in school at this time
(1:45-2:45pm).

Those Year 11 students who have their Art exam are to follow the arrangements already shared.

It is essential that all Year 11 students who are expected to attend are in school, as staff will be covering
critical content in the lead up to their upcoming exams and our usual high standards and expectations
as detailed in our behaviour policy remain in place to ensure we maintain a safe and purposeful
environment for our students and staff.

Attendance and Absence

If your child is expected to be in school and is unable to attend school due to iliness, please report their
absence through our usual channels. Any non-attendance will be recorded as an unauthorised absence
and our usual first day response to absence will be applied, such as contact with parents and home
visits where appropriate, in keeping with our usual policies.

| thank you for your understanding and co-operation during this time; please do not hesitate to contact
the school should you have any questions or queries about the information outlined above.

Yours faithfully,
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Paul Masher

Headteacher
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